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Safe & Well - December 2017:
To: All Branches

Dear Colleagues,

Please see attached the December edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from
our USRs and field teams with articles on Poles (what can go on them, what can fall from them
in light of a recent incident and who to call if you are stuck up one), cable drums (how to
transport them, how NOT to store them), what does and doesn’t go in a hazardous waste mini
(and also a refresh on how NOT to transport hazardous waste). There is a general refresh on
winter, what to do from a health and safety view.

Yours sincerely
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Dave Joyce
National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
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